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Members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

  

Our state must take concrete steps to address climate change before it is too late. SB 

803 would gradually phase out fossil diesel in Oregon while still allowing for 

renewable fuels to power our economy. 

  

I urge your support of this critical legislation! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Steve Frazier-Rice 


